NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of SOUTHWEST PARKE COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION that the 2020 budget advertised and adopted by the School Board included an incorrect levy for the Operations Fund. The School Board will hold a re-adoption meeting on November 13, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. local time, at the 4851 S Coxville Road, Montezuma, Indiana 47862, to adopt the following levy and rate for the Operations Fund:
                                                 Fund                                Levy                     Rate
3300 – Operations
$1,456,500

0.7110



	


